
YOUTH NEWSLETTER 

Mission Trip 2020 

Our 2020 trip to West Virginia has been 
postponed.  We will start making our plans for 
2021.  We will look at some local servant events 
that we can do to possibly help our church and 
community.  You will get more information soon. 

Plant Sale 

The Plant Sale is still happening.  It might only 
involve 10 people doing the work, but there is 
hope that the number can increase.  Once again 
look for mor information when the event gets 
closer.  The date for pick-up remains May 16th. 

Clothing Drive 

The clothing drive is still happening.  We will be 
getting a second pod soon.  The work day will be 
July 15.  Please keep collecting clothes.  The 
more money we can bring in now will help in 
lowering costs for major future events. 

  

 

Confirmation Retreat  

For all students going 

into  Seventh or 

Eighth Grade, the 

Confirmation Retreat 

is scheduled for  

August 16-18 

May 2020 

Please be 
reminded that 
Trinity continues 
to broadcast our 
worship services 
every Sunday at 
8:30 and 11:00 
a.m.  These are 
on Facebook live  

Trinity, Burr Ridge 

Youth Gatherings 

At the present time we are meeting via Zoom 
meetings.  Our meeting times in May will be 
Sunday, May 3 and 17, at 6:30 p.m. 

On May 3 we will have a contest:  Imitate the art 
picture. 

May 17 our contest will be determined in the near 
future 


